
Memo
To: ASAA Member Schools
Date: January 16, 2023
From: Brad Van Raalte, Assistant Executive Director
cc: Shelbea MacLennan, Assistant Director

Kevin MacAlpine, ASAA Badminton Commissioner
Re: ASAA Badminton Rules

ASAA Member Schools,

The ASAA wants to remind you that the playoff category policies have been updated in Section IX

of the Policy Handbook and that points will not be awarded for no shows on the last day of

provincials.

Also, we wish to clarify the following dress code modification:

“Athletes must compete in a uniform that distinguishes their school or zone. Uniforms contrary

to this rule will be considered illegal. When playing doubles, the uniforms shall match. It is highly

encouraged that teams have matching shorts, but not mandatory. Clothing with offensive

language or symbols will not be allowed. Shorts should be worn during play. Long sleeve shirts

are allowed to be worn underneath the team uniform - however it should match the color of the

school uniform or be white or black. Athletic pants are also allowed if necessary, however the

color of the “undergarments” should match. For example - if you have a black long sleeve shirt

under your team uniform top, then you are allowed to wear black athletic pants. No hats or dew

rags shall be worn during competition or warm-up. The venue coordinator will instruct player(s)

to change if not in compliance with the dress code.”

If you have any questions, please contact Brad Van Raalte by email (brad@asaa.ca).

https://www.asaa.ca/resources/asaa-bylaws-policy

